
International Space University invites you to apply to its selective Executive Space Course: 
 
As the world’s leading university dedicated to the interdisciplinary study of space, the International 
Space University (ISU) offers a world-class Executive Space Course (ESC) focused on space-related 
technology, policy and business. Offered September 30 – October 4, the ESC returns to The Museum of 
Flight in Seattle, the world’s largest private air and space museum. 
 
The course will be taught in English, with an International scope. The ESC will introduce you to current 
space initiatives, with an overview of core technical concepts related to business objectives.  The course 
will immerse you into the heart of Seattle’s burgeoning New Space industry, where you will gain insight 
into new technologies and traditional and New Space markets in the booming commercial sector. You 
will also have the opportunity to network with peers and lecturers, and visit local space companies.  
 
After a week of intense exposure to ISU’s interdisciplinary learning methods, including lectures from 
space professionals, business case studies, workshops and a final class project, you will leave with new 
knowledge and skills to engage in the space sector. You will also become part of a world-wide network 
of ISU alumni. Whether you attend for personal interest or are sponsored by your employer, both you 
and your company will benefit from your experience.  
 
Registration will be open through 1 September, with a $500 deposit deadline of 15 August. Due to the 
popularity of the course and its limited class size, please consider completing the registration process as 
soon as possible. 
  
The price is $3,750 for the week, which includes the course fee, all course materials, all lunches, a 
reception and two evening meals.  We have also made a block of hotel rooms available at a discount 
rate for out-of-town guests. 
 
We at the ISU ESC program are delighted to offer you this opportunity, and we look forward to 
welcoming you to Seattle this fall. 
 
Regards, 
 
ISU ESC Committee 
 
For more information, and to register, please see www.isunet.edu/ESC-USA. 


